
 
 
Media Advisory 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
TO ALL MEDIA HOUSES 
DATE:  08 NOVEMBER 2019 
 
LIMPOPO PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT HOSTS EXCO BUDGET LEKGOTLA 
 
The Limpopo Provincial Government will host EXCO Budget Lekgotla on the 13th 
November 2019 at Bolivia Lodge, Polokwane Municipality, Capricorn District. The 
Premier of the Province, Mr Chupu Stanley Mathabatha will deliver the opening 
address at the EXCO Budget Lekgotla. The Lekgotla is a high level strategic 
meeting where critical fiscal issues impacting service delivery are deliberated 
upon. It is attended by all Members of the Executive Council (MECs), Executive 
Mayors, Director-General of Limpopo Provincial Government, Heads of 
Departments, Heads of State-Owned Entities and their board chairpersons.  
 
The focus will be on the review of provincial expenditure trends to date, and also 
gain inside into the current financial year budget pressures, as well as the 
2020/21 MTEF budget requests in respect of Provincial Departments and State 
Owned Entities. Lekgotla will also consider progress of implementation of 
procurement plans so as to ensure alignment to departmental targets. 
 
NB: All members of the media are cordially invited to provide coverage for the 
Premier’s opening address during the EXCO Budget Lekgotla. 
 
The Lekgotla will take place as follows: 
 
Date: Wednesday, 13 November 2019 
Time: 09h00 
Venue: Bolivia Lodge, Capricorn District 
 
For media enquiries kindly contact: 
Ms. Mamogo Ntuli 
Acting Provincial Government Spokesperson  
079 490 6322 
Matlebyanem@premier.limpopo.gov.za 

 



 
 
	


